

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Options for Expanding Special Needs Garbage Collection Service

Recommendation of the Committee

That the report of the Acting General Manager, Corporate Performance Department, dated November 6, 2017, be received as information and forwarded to the waste consultations.

History

At the November 6, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance Department, dated November 6, 2017 was considered.

Your Committee is requesting that the matter be forwarded to the waste consultations.

Your Committee also received a letter, dated November 6, 2017, from Cheryl Loadman, Saskatoon Services for Seniors submitting comments.

Attachment

- 1. November 6, 2017 Report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance.
- 2. Letter Cheryl Loadman, Saskatoon Services for Seniors.